
 

 

7th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Key Events for Half Term 4 

I hope you had a wonderful February break and are feeling refreshed and ready for what promises to be 
another exciting and busy term. We have a fantastic line-up of events and learning opportunities ahead, with 
more likely to be added as the term progresses. 

To help you stay on top of everything, we’ve put together a convenient table with all the key dates for this 
term. You can also find this information at any time on the letters page of our website or in the calendar 
section of our app, which will be updated regularly with any new details. 

Date 
Year 

Group(s) 
Event Time Venue 

7th – 16th March All British Science week 

Various 
Events 

Throughout 
the Week 

In School 

10th March 9 Year 9 Careers Café 
11:15 am– 

1:15 pm 
In School 

10th March All Parent Forum 5-6 pm In School 

11th March 7-10 
Yonex All England Badminton 

Championship Trip (PE) 
9am – 3pm 

Utilita Arena, 
Birmingham 

14th March 8 RAF STEM Day 9am – 3pm In School 

19th March 11 Hardwick Hall Trip (Humanities) 9am – 3pm 
Hardwick Hall, 

Derbyshire 

21st March All SEN Kurling competition 
9am – 
12pm 

In School 

24th March All INSET  All day School Closed 

28th March 11 Awesome Walls Trip (PE) 9am – 3pm 
Awesome Walls, 

Stockport 

3rd April 10 River Bollin Trip (Humanities) 9am – 3pm 
River Bollin, 
Wilmslow 

8th-9th April 8 Year 8 Retreat 9am – 3pm 
Total Fitness, 

Handforth 

10th April 7 Year 7 Parents’ Evening 4-7pm Virtual 

 
Please be aware that it is sometimes necessary to change the dates of events and in rare circumstances, cancel 
them. We will endeavour to give as much notice as possible should this be the case and would appreciate your 
understanding in this matter. 



 

 

 
We encourage you to visit our website regularly, especially our news page, to stay updated on the latest 
happenings at St. James’. If you’re not already following us on Bluesky, please join us 
@Stjamescheadle.bsky.social for regular updates, information, and helpful links.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss K Bowers 
Headteacher’s PA 


